
 

 

 

  

 

COPYRIGHT INFORMATION 

 

California Career School personnel and students shall adhere to the Copyright Act by not 

reproducing copyrighted materials without prior permission of the copyright owner, 

except as allowed by the “fair use” doctrine. Employees and students who are unsure as 

to whether they are violating copyright law will be directed to the U.S. Copyright 

Office’s website at http://www.copyright.gov/   Students and college personnel are 

invited to visit the ECC Public Relations website for additional guidance on this 

important topic. 
 


